From: Jennifer Ballinger 
Sent: 03 May 2018 15:57
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 18/00220/F - Change of use of agricultural land to sports / recreation and community use

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Caroline

Thank you for consulting the Design and Conservation Team on the above application. 

The application site lies a short distance to the west of the Adderbury Conservation area. The impact on the setting of the conservation area is likely to be minimal providing parking and any buildings are located along the Milton Road. There is not considered to be a need for input from the conservation team at the change of use stage, based on the proposed layout plan submitted. 

Best wishes

Jenny Ballinger
Senior Conservation Officer
Place and Growth Directorate
Cherwell and South Northamptonshire District Councils 

